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Mass Schedule:

Saturday 4:30 p.m. (Cantonese)
Sunday 9:30 a.m. (English)

11:00 a.m. (Cantonese)

2:30 p.m. (Mandarin)

Sacrament of Reconciliation:
30 minutes before 4:30 p.m. Saturday mass and
9:30 a.m., 11:00 a.m. and 2:30 p.m. Sunday masses

Weekday Masses:

Monday, Wednesday & Friday 11:00 a.m. (Cantonese)
Tuesday & Thursday 5:30 p.m. (Cantonese)

After mass: Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament for % an hour
and Benediction

First Friday of every month:

10:00 to 11:00 a.m. Adoration of the Blessed

Sacrament & Benediction

11:00 a.m. Mass of the Sacred Heart of Jesus (Cantonese)
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Mary Help of Christi i c ic Parish 10140 — 119 street Edmonton, AB T5K 1Y9
Email address: mary com ww ca
Phone: (780) 482-7481 Fax: (780) 482-7488
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Sunday Collections
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January 25 & 26
¥ H#FERL Sunday Collection $2,991.66
HHIEEL Special Offering S 100.00
BEE 4% Building Fund S 40.00
+Z A EEET A
Loan Repayment for December: $16,967.00
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From the Facebook fan page: Mary Help of Christians Chinese Catholic Parish, Edmontc
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The material life is limited and unstable, but in the deepest centre of our soul, when we forget
ourselves, there is always the presence of God, Infinite and Eternal Beauty.
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Update of the Influenza from the Archdiocese Edmonton

On January 28, we received a letter from Archbishop Richard Smith regarding the update of the influenza.
We are now advised that influenza activity has subsided to the point where the risk of acquiring respiratory
infection has returned to background levels.

In terms of our liturgical practices, effective Wednesday, January 29, Archbishop is removing the TEMPORARY
RESTRICTIONS that was imposed in the communication of January 8. While we are relieved that incidents of
infection appear to be decreasing, we must remain vigilant in maintaining good hygiene practices, especially
during the winter months and traditional flu season.

Devotion of the Sacred Heart of Jesus on the First Friday of the Month

February 7™ is the First Friday of the month. As usual, we will have Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament at 10:00
a.m. and Mass at 11:00 a.m. Please come and let us praise the Lord together.

Adolescence Group Bottle Drive

The Adolescence Group will be arranging our next bottle drive on Sunday, February 9™, When you bring in your
cans, bottles, milk jugs, juice tetra packs, and other refundables before and after each Mass on that day, AG
members will help you collect them. For those attending the Saturday Mass on February 8th, please leave your
refundables near the collection bin next to the kitchen door in the Parish Hall. The proceeds from this bottle
drive will go to help fund our youth projects. We hope that you will support our efforts by collecting and bringing
in all your refundables!

Celebrate Chinese New Year with the Seniors
at the Chinatown Care Centre & Chinese Seniors Lodge

The CNYC’s performance group will be celebrating Chinese New Year with the seniors by visiting them at the
Chinatown Care Centre & Chinese Seniors Lodge on Saturday, February 8 from 6 p.m. to 7 p.m. The celebrations
will include Lion Dance, Tai Chi, singing, and gift packs given out to the seniors. The “Legion of Mary” &
“Visitation Group” will also participate in this event. Parishioners are welcome to join. If you are interested,
please contact Ben Lau at 780-909-8812.

Chinese New Year Carnival 2014 Revisit
Volunteers Appreciation February 23

Over 5,000 guests took in 2 days of fun at our 15" annual CNYC last weekend. In order to express our
appreciation, all volunteers are cordially invited to attend a Volunteers Appreciation Luncheon at 12:30 p.m. on
Sunday, February 23 in the Parish hall. A light lunch will be served. Please contact your non-parishioner friends
who have volunteered at the CNYC.

We will be showing a video clip to recap the fun and highlights of CNYC 2014. There are interesting footages you
may have missed during the event. As we also plan on reporting the financial result, volunteers who have
expense claims are urged to submit all receipts to Peter Leung or Richard Fong by February 16. Your cooperation
is very much appreciated. Have a wonderful Year of the Horse!



